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Wednesday, Sept. 5th is the set up of the Annual Fall Rummage Sale in the Medford UMC fellowship hall. Will you help? 

Should you, friends, or neighbors have donations, please contact Jean W. or Jill P. to have the church door unlocked for drop 

offs. 

Set up will be on Wednesday starting at 9:00 am. Items will be sold with free will offering, with suggested prices on key 

items. At 1:30 is the Afternoon Circle meeting. During the meeting, a devotional is read that focuses on the word of the month. 

Members then read a Bible verse that contains the word. The word this month is “FACE.” A small snack, drink, and 

socializing rounds out the meeting. It is open to everyone; plan to attend for a good time. If more set up is needed for the 

rummage sale, it will take place after the meeting at 3:30. 
 

If there is not enough help the sale may be rescheduled. 
 

Sale dates:  Thursday & Friday, Sept. 6&7 from 8:00 am -5:00 pm. Hopefully four people throughout both days will be on 

staff. One person will cashier, and three will help as needed to assist and extend fellowship. 
 

Tear-down: Clothing will be sorted by gender and size. Items in good condition will go to Stepping Stones. Clothes in poorer 

condition will be given to a blind man who makes rugs to support his family. The Attic personnel will pick up other items at 

no charge. 
 

Please help with this and it will help Beds from Christ. Your time is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 

There is a new youth group being formed at Medford UMC! To start 
off the new school year, the youth group will be hosting a Back-to-
School BBQ for church members and the community. There will be 
food, games, and music. Please invite a friend to come and have a 
great time of worship and fellowship on Sunday, September 9 at 4:00 
pm. 
 
Other events are also being planned, including a community leaf 
raking day, Harvest Days parade float decorating, and a Christmas 
Candlelight Dinner. Please watch for more information. 
 
Please contact Pastor Lilliannet if you are interested in supporting the 
new youth group of our church. 



PASTOR’S MESSAGE 
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May God bless all people of God!! It has been a very busy summer this year. We have been working 

with the implementation of the prescriptions from the Healthy Church Initiative process. By the grace of 

God we have been able to establish the new governance board in Medford. With the new board, we have 

created a new mission and vision of the church and now we are focusing in developing strategic plans. 

 

With what we have learned through the HCI process, we have also been able to create a new mission 

and vision for Rib Lake church. During our discernment process for the mission and vision of Rib Lake, 

we noticed that the facility needed a new look as well; we have made lots of changes and are still 

working on painting and decorating, signage, etc. None of this would have been made possible if it 

wasn’t for your prayers and also the help of Pastor Lilliannet. She has been involved in training the 

leaders to create the new mission and the vision, and also has coordinated and planned the work in Rib 

Lake (Busy Bee Day). Also, none of this would have been possible if it wasn’t for the commitment of 

the leaders that are working tirelessly and buying in to the vision of the church. 

 

Lots of exciting things have been happening in Medford and Rib Lake. Medford has created a Worship 

Evaluation Team that is putting together recommendations to better serve our community with an 

excellent worship experience. A new youth group in Medford is meeting and planning to work in the 

community as well as fellowship together to worship God and just hang out. 

 

I wanted to give a BIG THANKS to all of you who have been part of this process and had spent tons of 

hours in meetings, developing all the ideas and strategies to better serve our communities. Prayer is the 

number one reason why we are able to do it together, despite our differences. 1 Corinthians 15:58 NLT 

says ñSo, dear brothers and sisters, be strong and IMMOVABLE. Always work enthusiastically for the Lord, for you 
know that nothing you do for the Lord is ever uselessò  

 

All the little and big things we can do together are for God’s glory and are meaningful to Him. Thank 

you for being part of these exciting things that are happening, and thank you very much for your 

continuing prayers. If you are reading this article and are not part of any church, I encourage you to 

come and visit us, and be part of what God is doing in our churches’ family.  

God is GoodéAll the Time, All the Timeé God is Good 

Pastors Angel and Lilliannet Rosario 



CHURCH BUSINESS  
3 

 
 
On Saturday, August 25, members of Rib Lake UMC gathered for a “Busy Bee Day.”  
Together they cleaned, painted, and organized the church and fellowship hall. 
 
Thank you to everyone who came and helped  with these many projects. Your time and talents do not go 
unnoticed.  
 

Rib Lake United Methodist Church 
Our Mission:  Helping all people to know and grow in Jesus. 

Our Vision:  To build a church family by providing opportunities to worship God, 
connect with others, and serve our community. 

 
 
 

The Simplified, Accountable, Leadership Team (SALT) has been hard at work developing a Vision Statement 
and the Core Values for our church.  But, before we could work on vision and values, we needed to establish 
our commitment to this church and this leadership team.  We wrote a Covenant that spells out that 
commitment.  Each team member has signed this Covenant.   
 

As SALT members we, enter into a sacred covenant with the Triune God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 
in order to lead our church into the future with commitment, confidentiality, consensus and caring 
towards all.   
SALT will be transparent in our decisions respecting each other's opinion and considering what fits 
best for our mission and vision rather than our own preferences in these decisions, uniting in one 
voice.  
We will govern with responsibility and accountability; communicating continually to/with the 
congregation.  
We will demonstrate our commitment by participating in conversations and decisions.  Once made 
each member will support the decision of the board whether or not the member personally agreed with 
the decision. We are a board with a unified voice. 
 

At our last meeting in August we began discussing the Core Values of our church.  What do we need to do to 
live into the mission and vision of our church?  After much discussion we came up with these 7 possible Core 
Values: Relationship with the Triune God, Intentional Worship, Continual Prayer, Growing Discipleship, 
Generous Giving, Support for Families and Compassionate Service to the Community .  We hope to finalize 
these values at our October Strategic Planning retreat. 
 

There is a lot of work to be done from the HCI prescriptions but know that you have a dedicated group of 
individuals that are committed to this church.  Your SALT members are; Sandy Breth, Jim Flood, Jessica 
Holtman, Robert Horenberger, Brad Kalmon, Cheryl Ketelhut, Shane Ludwig, Steve Mayer and Jean 
Nuernberger.   
 

If you have questions, please ask one of the members.  If you would like to attend a SALT meeting, this is the 

schedule for the remainder of 2018: September 11, October 16, November 20 and December 18.  All meetings 

are at 6:30 p.m. in the UMC fellowship hall. 

 

 
 

Medford United Methodist Church  
Our Mission:   To make new disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world. 

Our Vision:   By the grace of God we reach out to all those who need hope, comfort, support, 

and the love of Jesus Christ. 

Jean Nuernberger, SALT Board Chair 



Weekly Volunteer Schedule 
 

Worship Greeters         

September 2      (M) Steve & Eunice Mayer 
September 9      (M) Alice & Paul Johnson 
September 16    (M) Shawn & Darci McDonnell 
September 23    (M) John & Kristi DeBruyne 
September 30    (M) Lee & Jean Nuernberger 
 

Worship Leaders/Liturgists 

September 2     (M) Steve Mayer         (R) Karon Dallmann 
September 9     (M) Kelley Isola         (R) Deb Polacek 
September 16   (M) Shawn McDonnell         (R) Carol Punzel 
September 23   (M) Kelley Isola          (R) Lilliannet Rosario 
September 30   (M) Hannah Horenberger     (R) Dorathy Nelson 
 

Coffee Fellowship       

September 2     (M) Janis Liske  (R) Ray Parks 
September 9     (M) TBD 
September 16   (M) Shawn & Darci McDonnell 
September 23   (M) Marla Hemke 
September 30   (M) POTLUCK 
 

Counting Committee 

September Financial Secretary: Steve Mayer 
September 2     (M) Eunice Mayer 
September 9     (M) Brad Kalmon 
September 16   (M) Peter Loniello 
September 23   (M) Shawn McDonnell 
September 30   (M) Kelley Isola 
 

*You are responsible for finding a replacement if you are 
unavailable on your day. Please notify the office of any changes. 

**If you are interested in becoming a volunteer, please contact 
Crystal Ludwig at 715-965-4006. 

 

BIRTHDAYS AND ANNIVERSARIES 
FOR THE MONTH OF SEPTEMBER   

 

 

  Sept 1 (M) Ronald Bengtson (B) 
   Sept 4 (M) Cody D Church (B)  
  (R) Gwen Clendenning (B) 
  Sept 5 (M) Ron/Muriel Isaacson (A) 
  Sept 6 (M) Morgan Ludwig (B) 
  (R) Irene Lueck (B) 
  (M) Colton Zittlow (B)     
  Sept 8 (M) Brenda Bengtson (B)  
  Sept 10         (R) Tahlia Scheithauer (B) 
  Sept 10         (R) Talon Scheithauer (B) 
  Sept 11         (R) Hal Swenson (B) 
  Sept 12 (M) Chas Witz (B) 
  (R) Tasha Mannel (B) 
  (M) Aimee Swedlund (B) 
  Sept 13 (M) Oliver Ludwig (B) 
  Sept 17 (R) Carl/Kristin Lueck (A) 
  Sept 19 (M) Peter Loniello (B) 
  (M) Corliss Jensen/Shirley Werner (A) 
  Sept 20 (R) Joan Anderson (B) 
  Sept 22 (M) Gatlin Piller (B) 
  (R) Valerey K Roiger (B) 
  (M) Todd/Sherry Heier (A)  
  Sept 23 (R) Sierra Mannel (B) 
  Sept 24 (M) Jack Henkowski (B) 
  (M)  Lee/Jean Nuernberger (A) 
  Sept 26 (M) Cullen Murphy (B) 
  Sept 28 (M) Jim/Jean Flood (A) 
  Sept 29 (M) Melanie Church (B) 
  Sept 29         (R) Allison Heiser (B) 
  Sept 30 (R) Jack Wiitala  
 
 

*Please submit corrections to mcumc@tds.net  

PEOPLE    SERVING, LEADING, PRAYING, LISTENING, & CELEBRATING 
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(M) Keenagers          

On August 8th, Keenagers visited The Safari Room, a 
taxidermy shop on Perkinstown Ave in Medford. 

Following the tour, lunch was enjoyed at the Schief 
cottage on Lake Esadore.  

This month on Sept. 12, the Keenagers will be going 
to Cloverdale Country Store in Curtiss, with lunch to 

follow at Abbyland Truck Stop. 
Please meet at the church at 10:30 am to carpool. 

Please come and help us prepare the 

monthly newsletter for mailing. 
 

Wednesday, September 26th 

3:00 pm @ Medford UMC 

 

Many hands make light work! 

 

 
 

This month the Medford UMC Eternal Flame burns 

in memory of these members who are no longer 

with us: 
 

September 2  Walter Best 

September 9  Steven Kreibich 

September 16  Dale D. Dray 

September 23  Ione V. Curran 

September 30  Elizabeth Epson 



COMMUNITY    REACHING BEYOND OUR WALLS 
       

   Rib Lake UMC Community Food Pantry  
             (open every third Wednesday at 9 a.m.) 
 
 

  1.  Dry cereal     
  2.  Canned fruit     
  3.  Juice - frozen/canned                                               
  4.  Canned tuna - preferably “in water”    
  5.  Jelly      
  6.  Canned vegetables 
  7.  Spaghetti sauce 
  8.  Hamburger Helper - Tuna Helper 
  9.  Peanut Butter - Creamy / Crunchy 
10.  Chef Boyardee/Franco canned pasta dinners 
11.  Canned soups:  Cream soups, chicken, tomato  
12.  Toilet tissue & Paper towels 
 
Please do not donate damaged or expired food. 
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September 2  -  Tanya 
 
September 9  -  Karon 
 
September 16 - Dorathy 
 
September 23 - Lilliannet 
 
September 30 - Tanya 
 
Children’s Church in Rib Lake 

is held during Sunday 
morning service at 8:15 am. 

 

(M) Afternoon Circle  

 
Wednesday, September 5, 1:30 p.m. 

 
Hostess:  Barb Schief 

Devotions:  Jill Pickreign 
Scripture Word:  ñFACEò 

 
 

 
The Sept/Oct edition of The Upper Room is now available, 

made possible by Afternoon Circle.  

 

 
Rubyôs Pantry is brought to Medford by our 
friends at the Ole’ Country Church. This once-a
-month grocery distribution will be held at the 
National Guard Armory at 10am to 12pm on 
September 22nd, or on the 4th Saturday of 
each month. 
 
For a cash donation of $20, you will receive a 
generous amount of groceries. Bring your own 
containers to carry your groceries (two 18oz 
totes or two banana boxes per share). There 
are no income requirements - everyone is 
welcome! 
 
For more information or to register as a 
volunteer, please contact Ron or Madonna 
Blackburn at 715-748-2944. 

 

Did you know that humans spend 

1/3 of their life sleeping? 

 
The mission of Beds from Christ is to provide beds 

to those in need within Taylor County. 

We currently have more requests for beds than we have funds. 

Please consider a donation to support our mission. 

 

 

 

 

 

September 9 
Wendy / Shaya 
 
September 16 
Cheryl / Megan 
 
September 23 
Crystal / Scarlett 
 
September 30 
Wendy / Shaya 
 
 
SonShine Kids in Medford is 
held during Sunday morning 

service at 10:15am.  

Prayers and gratitude 

to teachers and 

bus drivers 

as they prepare for 

the start of another 

school year. 

 

Thank you! 



You can share your church life 

stories and photos in The Messenger! 

Send them to… 

connection@medfordchargeumc.com 

NOTE FROM A LAY MEMBER 
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Dear Readers,  

 
The last quarter of the year is beginning, and I am sure the New Year will arrive like the blink of 

an eye.  
 

In the past, many things have happened in our church during the last four months of the year: 
Rummage Sale, Holiday Bazaar and Pie Sale, Lordôs Acre Auction. Who is going to Chair these 

activities?  
 

Many changes have happened. We lost a vital member, and members are aging and slowing 
down. Turning over their ñtorchò is not happening smoothly. Why? Are things not important? Is 

much needed communication lacking? Is this part of a dying church? What do you think? What 
do you see as important to keep our church, our spiritual family, together and growing?  

Little things are being done, like the contact list as part of Committee News, but is it being 
read? I hear conversation during fellowship that makes me doubt if the newsletter is being fully 

read and acknowledged. Or, am I getting just that one conversation which does not represent 

the whole community? If I look at the number of times my number is listed and the number of 
calls received in the previous months, I wonder what the churchôs future will be. There seems 

to be no interest in the activities.  
 

I donôt make it to Sunday Service as I once did. Why?  Health issues. Rest is needed and rest 
happens on Sunday. The other six days I do what I can to have income. I am on disability due 

to an accident at the nursing home where I was employed. But $967 a month and $62 for food 
just doesnôt cover other necessities.  Housing without utilities takes half of that. A replacement 

automotive is out of reach when this van with 227,556+ miles on engine/tranny dies. It has lost 
many amenities during its use, but has given me many great memories. Recently I got a call to 

drive a family of 7 to New Auburn at 9:30pm, as their driver was an hour late. Well, with 
Betsyôs (the van) condition, the time of day, the length of travel of 1.5 hoursé NO WAY. Yet I 

asked the Lord, ò What do I say?ò His answer was, ñSay Yes, their driver will show up before 
you drive over.ò  So I did. I got dressed, unloaded the van, went for gas, no wallet. I returned 

home, grabbed my wallet, and just as I touched the gas station property I got the call. ñHope 

youôre not too close, donôt come - the driver showed up.ò  Oh, I was so happy! I fed 
Betsy ,went home, and slept 16 hours!!!  

 
Dear Lord, whatever is in the future, please let it be accepted. Let not the heart, mind, or spirit 

turn from faith in you. May the love you have for us overpower the doubts, keeping us strong in 
hope, faith, and belief in you. In Jesusô name I ask this for my church community, social 

community, and worldly communities. Amen.  

For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who 

believes in him may not perish but may have eternal life.  -John 3:16 (NRSV) 

Jean Wimmer, Lay Member 

POTLUCK LUNCH  
AFTER SUNDAY SERVICE  |  SEPT 30 

MEDFORD  



   Then Jesus said to his disciples, “If 
anyone would come after me he must 
deny self and take up his cross and 
follow me. For whoever wants to save 
his life will lose it, but whoever loses his 
life for me and for the gospel will save 
it.” (Matthew 16-4-25, Mark 8:34-35, 
Luke 9:23-24) Again we are talking 
about the cost of being a true disciple 
of Jesus Christ, a believer. 
   I firmly believe and would submit to 
you that the main enemy that keeps us 
from reaching the lost world for Jesus 
is not Satan, but it is our self-
centeredness and unwillingness to 
deny self. I also believe the biggest 
detriment to living the life of a disciple 
is our selfishness. 
   About this time you may be thinking, 
hey, speak for yourself Larry (and I 
am), I‘m not selfish. Compared to the 
rest of the world around us, I would 
agree. In fact, compared to the world 
around us you may be generous. The 
problem is the world is not the standard 
to those who profess Christ. The word 
of God is the standard and so many 
Christians are satisfied to be just a little 
bit above the world around us. As 
Christians we are of course saved from 
eternal death. However, there are so 
many Christians who need to be saved 
from themselves. 
   When Jesus said we are to deny self, 
it means to have utmost contempt for 
our selfish nature. The world around us 
tells us through advertising slogans, 
“Just Do It”, “Why Wait”, “Obey Your 
Thirst”, “No Boundaries”, “Got the 
Urge?”, “Have it Your Way”, “Buy Now, 
Pay Later”. In other words, be selfish, 
instantly gratify yourself regardless of 
the price or consequences. 
   This type of me-now Christianity is 
alive and well in churches today. Bad 
enough, on top of it we have the 
prosperity gospel being preached 
today. This, in most cases, is a false 
gospel designed for misguided and 
easily manipulated Christians to justify 
their materialistic and selfish lifestyle. 
My brothers and sisters, we need to 
live a life of the cross, fulfillment in life 
through self denial rather than self 
indulgence. That’s what Jesus meant 
when he said we are to take up our 
cross daily. It is death to self and our 

WORDS FROM A CONGREGANT   
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ARE WE SELFISH? DENY SELF! 

By Larry Etten 

selfish nature. In our country especially, 
we in so many instances are offered a 
gospel of easy believism, a gospel 
without sacrifice, without cost and 
explaining away the demands of Christ. 
We are led to believe we can have Christ 
without the cross. We think we can have 
it all here on earth and have it all in 
heaven also. No self denial. It just doesn’t 
work that way for those of us who have 
been a Christian for some time. You see, 
self-denial becomes a regular pattern if 
one is truly living for Christ and is filled 
with the Spirit. A spirit-filled Christian has 
the ability to delay gratification in this 
world for our heavenly world. 
   I will say again, a gospel without 
sacrifice, without cost, without self-denial, 
without discipleship, produces fleshy 
complacent mediocre Christians who 
can’t turn a corner in their life - let alone 
turn the world upside down for Jesus 
Christ. Jesus lived a life of the cross. 
Who are we to think we can get by with 
anything less by not taking up our cross? 
Is a servant above his master? Jesus 
said, “I have set for you an example.  A 
student is not above his teacher or a 
servant above his master.” (Matthew 
10:24-25) We have to understand that 
there is no peaceful co-existence 
possible between self and Christ. We 
need to yield self to death. Only to the 
measure in which we will allow the cross 
to operate in our life, to bring death to our 
stubborn ambition, to our agenda, to our 
right, to our interest and desires, will we 
be able to allow Christ to manifest his life 
through us. 
   In so many countries the cost of being a 
disciple is a person’s very life. Millions 
have paid that price since Jesus walked 
this earth. In our country, the most it 
would cost us is a few hours pleasuring 
ourselves, entertaining ourselves and 
seeking our own interests; but we refuse 
to give up some of it up for Christ and the 
gospel. Even our finances are being 
invested in material things: trips, building 
projects, comfort of families, financial 
security, stock market, toys, etc., at the 
expense of souls who are lost for eternity. 
Do you know that God has already 
provided all the $ to reach every lost 
person in the world? He has, but 
Christians won’t deny themselves and 
give it up to be used for the kingdom. In 

fact, the more $ Christians make, the 
less they give it up. The Empty Tomb, a 
research group, published these 
statistics: In 1916 Protestant Christians 
gave 2.9% of their income to the 
church. That figure climbed to 3.3% 
during The Great Depression and 
remained steady throughout the latter 
part of the 20th century. In 1999 and 
2000, the most prosperous time in 
American history, the average 
Protestant Christian gave only 2.6% of 
their income to the church. Can you 
believe that? During the depression, a 
time when many Christians didn't even 
have their very needs, they gave more 
$ for the church than during a time 
when we have way more than our 
need, even our greed’s. 
   I remember James Dobson talking 
about this on Focus On the Family. 
They, along with other ministries, had to 
cut back because people were not 
giving. They were even perplexed trying 
to figure out why Christians weren’t 
giving at such a prosperous time in our 
nation. Could it be the more we have, 
the harder it is to give it away? There’s 
only one thing Christians do better than 
being prosperous and that is to justify 
keeping 97.4% of their $ for 
themselves. Only 5% of Christians tithe. 
In the words of Tony Evans, “you best 
give according to your income, lest the 
Lord should adjust your income 
according to your giving.” 
   You know, the more I study the Bible, 
the more I am amazed at its simplicity. 
This book was written for simple people 
like me, to be interpreted by the filling 
and the power of the Holy Spirit. It 
wasn’t written for theologians. They 
make it hard to understand. The Bible 
only becomes difficult when we try to 
explain away the demands of Christ 
and tell ourselves, “take up the cross? 
Deny ourselves? That’s not for this day 
and age, is it? That was written back 
then for those people. I don’t think 
Jesus means that for us today, does 
he?” He most certainly does! 

 

ñBut seek first the Kingdom of 
God and His righteousness and all 
things will be given to you as well.ò 

                  Matthew 6:33 
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Rib Lake 
Still need someone to help with the video on Sundays. Someone please offer to help. It’s not a weekly commitment. 
Thanks Davian who has helped out.  

#ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Crystal Lemke: 715.965.4006 
 
Food Pantry: Third Wednesday 9-11am #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ: Karon Dallmann 714-427--3563  
 
Medford 

SALT Board: 9 members #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Jean N H: 715-748-4217 
 
     Greeters Please plan to attend next one TBD. 
     Worship Leader Training: TBD 
     Hospitality Team: TBD 
 
Food Donations: Donate: non-perishables, egg cartons, clean bread bags. Put in basket/box under table in lobby. 

Thank you #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Glatha S. 715-748-3355 
 
Membership: #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Eunice M. 715-748-3835. 
 

Outreach: Beds From Christ. Applications/donations on web site. #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ Jerry H. 715-965-3046         hǘƘŜǊ ƻǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ 
ŀŎǝǾƛǝŜǎ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ WŜŀƴ ²Φ тмрΦтпуΦнулп 

 
Life Groups:  #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ: Jean N.715.965.4403.  
 
Library: Thank you Janis for offering to help in Sept. #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ Jean W. 715.748.2804 
 
Trustees:  #ÏÎÔÁÃÔ John D. H: 715.748.5765. 
 
Leadership Development: In planning stage. #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Pastor Angel 715-400-3486  
 
UMW: Information from conference being reviewed. 

#ÏÎÔÁÃÔÓȡ Brenda C. 715.678.6055 ÏÒ Jean W. H 715.748.2804 
 
Afternoon Circle:  Meetings 1st Weds each month. Sept. 5. during rummage sale set-up 9-? Meeting 1:30pm unless 
everyone arrives earlier.  Sale Thurs. & Fri. 6 & 7. 
 
Keenagers: Meet Second Weds of month aprox. 10:00am. Sept 12.  

 *#ÏÎÔÁÃÔ: Barb S. 715.748.6001 for *restaurant head count please. 
 
Lay Member to Annual Conf: Jean Wimmer attended. Summary in process. 
 
Memorial: #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ  Mary Lou C. 715-748-2154 
 
Church Directory: Submitted to LifeTouch. Next step: they will email a copy for proofing. #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Jean W. 715-748-

2804 
 
Lordôs Acre Sale: #ÏÎÔÁÃÔȡ Steve M.715.748.3835 ÏÒ Shawn M. 715-678-6113 
 
If any changes, errors, or suggestions please contact Jean W. 
jeanwimmer@gmail.com   text: 715-560-9001  home: 715-748-2804 

For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who 

believes in him may not perish but may have eternal life.  -John 3:16 (NRSV) 

mailto:jeanwimmer@gmail.com


CHURCH EVENTS IN SEPTEMBER 2018 

Sun Mon  Tue  Wed   Thu   Fri  Sat 

  
 

 

  
 

 

 
 

 

   

 

1 
 

 
 

 

 

2   15th Sunday after 
     Pentecost 

Holy Communion 

(R) 8:15am Worship 

(R) 8:15am Children’s Church 

(M) 10:15am Worship 

 

3 Office closed 

 

4 
 

(M) 4:00pm 

       Youth Music  

       Practice 

5 
 

(M) 9:00am  

       Rummage Sale 

       Set Up 

(M) 1:30pm 

       Afternoon Circle 

(M) 6:00pm 

       Youth Group 

       Meeting 

6 
 

  

 

 

 

(M) 8am - 5pm 

      Rummage Sale 

7 Office Closed 

 

 

 

 

(M) 8am - 5pm 

      Rummage Sale 

8  
 

 

 

 
 

 

9  16th Sunday after 
      Pentecost 

(R) 8:15am Worship 

(R) 8:15 Children’s Church 

(M) 10:15am Worship 

(M) 10:15am SonShine Kids 

(M) 4:00pm Back-to-School BBQ 

10 Office closed 
 

 

 

 

11 
      

(M) 5:30pm 

       Finance 

(M) 6:30pm 

       SALT  

12 
 

(M) 10:30am 

       Keenagers 

(M) 5:00pm 

       Lay Servants 

13  
 

 

 

 

14 Office Closed 
 

 

 

 

 

15 

 

 

16  17th Sunday after 
      Pentecost 

(R) 8:15am Worship 

(R) 8:15am Children’s Church 

(M) 10:15am Worship 

(M) 10:15am SonShine Kids 

17 Office closed 
 

 

18  
 

 

19 

 

(R) 9:00am 

       Food Pantry 

20 

 

21 Office Closed 
 

 

 

22 

 

23  18th Sunday after 
      Pentecost 

(R) 8:15am Worship 

(R) 8:15am Children’s Church 

(M) 10:15am Worship 

(M) 10:15am SonShine Kids 

24 Office closed 

 

 

25 
 

(M) 7:00pm 

       Children’s 

       Church Staff 

26 
 

(M) 3:00pm 

       Sticker Day 

*Volunteers Needed 

27 

 

28 Office Closed 

 

29 
 

 

30   19th Sunday after 
     Pentecost 

(R) 8:15am Worship 

(R) 8:15am Children’s Church 

(M) 10:15am Worship 

(M) 10:15am SonShine Kids 

1 Office closed 2 3 
 

(M) 1:30pm 

       Afternoon Circle 

     

4 5 Office Closed 6 

9 

The Event Calendar is subject to change. Watch the weekly bulletins for updates. 

Charge Office Hours: 

 

Tuesday:  1:00pm - 4:00pm 

Wednesday:  1:00pm - 4:00pm 

Thursday:  1:00pm - 4:00pm 

 

The office is located at the Medford Campus. 

October 

Newsletter 

Pictures and 

Articles Due 



Address label 

THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH  
287 E ALLMAN STREET    
MEDFORD WI 54451-1122 
 

Medford Charge Office 
Phone 715-748-2165  
Fax 715-748-9719  
 
           mcumc@tds.net 
           www.medfordchargeumc.com 
           www.facebook.com/medfordwisconsinumc 
     

 

Rib Lake UMC, Sunday Worship / Childrenôs Church at 8:15am 
1300 Church Street 
Rib Lake, WI  54470 
Phone 715-427-3670 
 

Medford UMC, Sunday Worship / SonShine Kids at 10:15am  
287 E Allman Street 
Medford, WI  54451 
 

Angel Gabriel Rosario, Pastor    414-400-3486  
Crystal Ludwig, Connectional Ministry Coordinator   715-965-4006 
Dawn Kasper-Harder, Office Manager       

Rib Lake UMC  Medford UMC  

Our Mission: 

To make new disciples of Jesus 

Christ for the transformation of 

the world. 

Our Mission: 

Helping all people to know and 

grow in Jesus. 


